

Jul 7, 2023

Fran. Williams % Candice Agosto Kimmins Terrier Foundation 1501 E. 2nd Avenue Tampa, FL 33605

Dear Fran : & Candice,

Thank you so much for your support of the Exalted Warrior Foundation. Your donation will be used to provide instructors for our program at The James A. Haley VA Hospital in Tampa. This is our flagship VA program as it sees many of our patients from Walter Reed National Military Medical Center in Bethesda, MD, the VA Center in Brooklyn, NY, and Camp LeJuene, NC in deeper treatment programs which help with their healing. We are also supporting active duty service-members who are on acute PTSD evaluation. When they leave Tampa we continue to provide them with teachers and practices for self-care. We also provide on-line practices so there is a continuation of care till they are settled with a teacher.

Thanks to you, the Exalted Warrior Adaptive Yoga Program will ensure that more injured military will improve their breathing and core strength, increase their flexibility and develop a program they can do for life as they succeed in the self-healing techniques learned on the yoga mat. Their spouses and children will benefit as well. As our Wounded Warriors battle through the stressful transition back to daily life with us, we hope this program will support and strengthen their family unit.

We are honored you chose to support this program to help give back to those who have given so much to protect our way of life.

We know you did not donate this to get a tax deduction. But we do want you to know that your generous gift of \$33,3500.00 is tax deductible in accordance with Internal Revenue Service tax laws. The Exalted Warrior Foundation taxpayer identification number is 26-2297449. While this letter confirms that no goods or services have been provided to you in return for this contribution, it also confirms that what you have provided to our service members is priceless.

Sincerely,

Annie Okerlin

Keilin